
From: Kauser Taslim  

Sent: Sunday, July 3, 2022 9:27 AM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca>; Simone Fiore <simone.fiore@richmondhill.ca> 

Subject: Bayview Condo Application 

Dear Members of Council,  
  
An 8-storey condo on Bayview Ave. adjacent to a wetland is inappropriate and in violation of 

current height restrictions for Oak Ridges. Do not approve this plan. Our wetlands are precious 

and only the most responsible development should be considered for this environmentally 

sensitive area. Sent from my iPhone 
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